
 ROSEBURN PRIMARY 

Dear Parents, 

 

Rookie Rockstars will be working enthusiastically with the children in preparation for 

their, Rookie Rockstars concert performance on: 

Wednesday 31st August at 5pm for children in Belmont and Glendevon   

Wednesday 31st August at 6.30pm for children in Murrayfield and Ravelston 

in Roseburn School Hall 

Tickets can be purchased at the door on the evening of the Rookie Rockstars concert 

at a cost of £5.  

For health and safety reasons, there is a maximum number of seats available, and 

therefore it is important for us to know how many seats will be required.  

If your child has permission to perform on the evening, please complete the tear-off 

slip below and return it to their class teacher by Monday 29 August. Please indicate 

number of tickets (£5 each) required.  Under 5s go free and share adult’s seat. 

Children should arrive 20 minutes before their performance on Wednesday 31 August 

(4.40pm or 6.10pm). All children can come dressed as their own rockstar. 

Official Merchandise e.g T-shirts (£10), hats (£10), wristbands (£3), and concert 

download (£5) will be available to purchase (cash or card) at the concert if you wish. 

The children are really looking forward to performing to an audience of family and 

friends and we look forward to seeing you there! We hope this will be an exciting 

opportunity for the Roseburn Community to get back together in school. 

The Rookie Rockstar Team 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s Name:                                            Child’s Class:             Child’s House: 

I give permission for my child to attend the concert on 

……Wednesday 31 August at 5pm Belmont & Glendevon             

……No. of Tickets (£5 each) 

or 

……Wednesday 31 August at 6.30pm Murrayfield & Ravelston                                         

…...No. of Tickets (£5 each) 

signed………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 


